Registration is still open for summer art workshops at Alfred University
6/12/17

Registration is still open for summer workshops conducted by the School of Art & Design at Alfred University. In
addition to the traditional summer ceramics workshops, this year&s offerings will include programs in glass and digital
arts as well.

The workshops are open to professionals and non-professionals at all levels.

Class size is limited, however, so all programs will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis. A waiting list will be
used to fill last-minute vacancies.

Those wishing to enroll are asked to email SummerCeramics@alfred.edu or to call 607.871.2413. Additional
information is also available on the web site.
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